
Re: EBAA Board Letter of Support 
Apr 22 at 9:43 AM 

 

 

Ellen Heck <ellen.heck@utsouthwestern.edu> 

To: Stephen C. Kaufman SCK@UMN.edu 

 

Dear Dr. Kaufman, Please accept this email and pass it on to the nominating committee 

as it is my distinct pleasure  to support your candidacy for the board. I can not imagine 

there is any other physician who has shown more commitment to the organization and 

it mission than have you. The association would be well served I am confident to have 

your knowledge, reason and expertise on the Board of Directors. I urge you to make all 

the membership aware of your interest, past service and dedication should there be any 

who are unaware of your many attributes. 

 

Thank you, Ellen 
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